
AprilS, 1990 

Mr. W. Brian Wadley
 
Planning Assistant
 
City of Jonesboro
 
P.O. Box 1845
 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1845
 

Dear Brian: 

In reply to your April 3, 1990 letter, CWL has a sewer main 
and a power line in the alley you propose to abandon south 
of E. Johnson between Fisher and Drake Streets. If this 
alley is closed CWL will need a twenty (20) foot easement for 
our existing sewer main and power line. 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

Sincerely, 

~. f'h­::;y ~m~ins 
Chief Engineer 

wd 

James A. Reed, MANAGER 
CITY WATER AND LIGHT. 400 East Monroe • P.O. Box 1289 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403 • 501/935-5581 



@
 
Southwestern Bell 
Telephone 
2005 E. Highland, Rm. 401 
P.O. Box 5077 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-5077 

April 9, 1990 

W. Brian Wadley - Planning Assistant 
Executive Office 
Ci ty Hall 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1845 

Dear Mr. Wa91ey: 

In response-to your letter dated April 3, 1990 concerning the 

closing and abandonment of the alley between Drake and Fisher Streets, 

Southwestern Bell Telephone Company objects to this proposal because of 

existing buried cable In the alley. 

If you have any questIons, please call 972-7596. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Garner 
Manager-Engineering Design 


